For the next two weeks we have a cooling restriction on the Thyristor valves @ the Arrowhead DC terminal. We have an environmental upgrade project going on and due to the unusually warm weather we are concerned about high temperatures. If we experience high temps we will want to back down the DC scheduled flow until the high temp alarm clears. In the event we get a high temp alarm we would like to reduce the DC power order by 20MW increments, waiting 15 minutes after each reduction to see if the alarm will clear. We don’t think it will take much more than a 50MW reduction but there is no way to be certain of that ahead of time.

The environmental upgrade will be completed on or before April 9th and at this time we will have full cooling capabilities.
